
	
	

2nd	Dec	2019	
	
Dear	Parents/	Carers	
	
Unfortunately	due	to	NIE	‘essential	maintenance’	The	Theatre	at	the	Mill	have	been	told	they	have	to	
close	this	Friday	6th	December.	Therefore	the	pantomime	will	have	to	be	postponed.	We	have	been	able	
to	rearrange	this	visit	for	Tuesday	10th	December	instead.	Obviously	we	are	very	disappointed	that	this	
has	happened,	but	we	are	delighted	that	we	can	go	on	an	alternative	day.	I	appreciate	that	you	will	
have	made	arrangements	for	this	Friday	and	can	only	apologise	for	this	inconvenience,	which	is	entirely	
out	of	my	control.	I	hope	that	your	child	is	still	able	to	attend	the	pantomime	on	Tuesday	10th	instead.	
As	we	have	had	to	amend	the	visit	I	would	be	grateful	if	you	could	return	the	amended	permission	form	
below.	If	your	child	was	unable	to	go	on	the	original	date	of	Dec	6th	but	is	now	able	to	attend	on	the	
10th	then	please	let	their	teacher	know.	Any	child	who	is	no	longer	able	to	attend	will	receive	a	full	
refund	of	any	money	already	paid.	Arrangements	for	the	10th	remain	the	same	as	they	were	for	the	6th.	
We	may	be	back	slightly	later	than	originally	planned,	as	the	bus	company	will	be	collecting	us	at	
3:45pm	from	the	theatre	instead	of	3:30pm.	I	will	send	more	information	regarding	arrangements	for	
collecting	the	children	from	the	buses	nearer	to	the	visit	date.		
	
Children	should	attend	school	this	Friday	6th	Dec	at	their	normal	session	times	8:45am	and	12pm.	We	will	
be	having	a	special	Christmas	‘Movie’	day	on	Friday	as	an	additional	treat!		
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding	and	continued	support	
	
Yours	Sincerely	
	
	
	
E	Corry	
Principal	
	
	
	
Child’s	name:________________________________	is	able/	is	no	longer	able	(*delete	as	appropriate)	
to	attend	the	pantomime	visit	on	the	amended	date	of	Tuesday	10th	December.	
	
	
Signed:_____________________________________	Relationship	to	child:_______________________	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


